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Re: Complaint and notice of opportunity for hearing
Docket Number SDWA-08-2009-0036
The Ranch House of Dupuyer
PWS lD MT0002032

March 23, 2009
Dear Andrew Gaydosh,

The Ranch House of Dupuyer is no longer in operation. We recently received a letter
stating that we were in violation of monitoring our drinking water. The business is closed
and will not be reopening. We had a fire in January of2008, and have not been in
operation since that date.

If you have any questions you can call me at (406) 279-3763. Thank you.

Sincerely,

(
Hayli
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